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Combined Whanau Consultation Hui - Composite School proposal 
Our next hui about the proposal for composite school status will be held next Thursday 14 February at                  
Te Hapua School. The hui will start at 5.00 pm. This will be a combined hui of whanau and                   
community from Ngataki and Te Hapua. It is important that ​all whanau attend. The school bus will be                  
available for whanau to travel on to Te Hapua. The bus will leave Ngataki School carpark at 4.00 pm.                   
Please let the office or Heather know if you would like to travel on the school bus.  
 
If you are available to help on our moana trip this Thursday please let Whaea Yani know.  
 
Ngā Mihi 
Tracey Ashby 

 
Facebook 
Our school has a Facebook page.  If you have a Facebook account please follow our page as we put up 
notices, reminders and photos of the students.  
 
Waitangi Day 
School is closed tomorrow 6 February as it is Waitangi Day.  We will see everyone again on Thursday. 
Thursday is our trip to Henderson Bay.  An information sheet was sent home last week.  All students 
need water to last the day, togs, towel, plastic bag, morning tea and lunch. 
 
Water bottles, hats and togs 
Please make sure that your child brings a ​water bottle and hat​ to school each day this term.  It is very 
hot at the moment and we will be encouraging all students to drink water throughout the school days. 
 
All students are to bring their togs and towel each day as we will be swimming on most afternoons 
(unless the pool is closed for maintenance). 
 
Student Consent Forms and Throat Swab Consent Form 
Thank you to those that have returned their consent forms. If you are still to send in the forms for your 
child please do so by Thursday morning.  Students without signed consent forms will not be able to go 
on our first moana trip to Henderson Bay. 
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